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Here are a few requests to help us ensure your safety  
and that of our staff and volunteers:

Thank you

Please wear a face covering at all 
times when you are in the museum 
and shop for your safety and that  
of others.

Please follow the one-way system as 
set out on the floorplan. There are a 
couple of areas on each floor where 
passing places make 2 metre social 
distancing difficult. Please pause 
and wait for others to pass.

The number of visitors has been 
reduced through pre-booking 
so that social distancing can be 
maintained. You are welcome to  
stay as long as you like.

Please observe 2 metre social 
distancing throughout the building.

 We have removed interactives, toys 
and information folders from the 
galleries to reduce handling and the 
risk of spreading infection. Further 
information about the collections 
can be found by scanning the QR 
codes on cases or on our website 
www.thehigginsbedford.org.uk

Large print guides for the art 
exhibition are available from 
the front desk, folders will be 
quarantined after use.

We ask you not to touch glass 
display cases or objects on  
open display.

Customer toilets and hand 
washing facilities are located  
on the ground floor at the end  
of the Settlement Gallery and by 
Sir William Harpur Gallery and 
on the first floor in the Harpur 
Studio. All toilets are operating 
on a one in, one out system.

Hand sanitiser is available at the 
entrance, exit and in toilet areas.

 The frequency of cleaning touch 
points and toilets has been 
increased and will take place 
throughout the day. 

Please exit through the Settlement 
Gallery and not through the Foyer.

 Please enter the shop through  
the main entrance. Please only 
handle goods that you intend  
to buy. Payment is by card only  
(the limit for contactless 
transactions is currently £45).

WE HOPE THAT YOU ENJOY YOUR VISIT  

TO THE HIGGINS BEDFORD TODAY

ONE WAY

EXIT 
HERE


